August 6th, 2020

Fort Collins Breakfast Rotary Charitable Foundation
PO Box 272728
Fort Collins, CO 80527

Dear Fort Collins Breakfast Rotary Charitable Foundation,

Thank you for your generous contribution in the amount of $4,000.00 received on
8/3/2020. Your gifts make a difference in the lives of victims of domestic violence every
day, especially during this current pandemic as we continue to see a rise in the need for
our services.

Last year, Crossroads Safehouse served over 3,000 individuals in the northern Colorado
community and beyond in their journey to live a life free from abuse. We are continually
working to expand our services and reach out to those in need, and the support of
community members like you is vital to our mission.

| would like to express my sincerest appreciation for your support of Crossroads
Safehouse on behalf of our clients, staff and board. For your IRS records, please note
that no goods or services were exchanged for your donation.

Warm regards,

Jacqueline Tiley
Development Director

www.crossroadssafehouse.org
Business Line: (970) 530-2353 Hotlines: (970) 482-3502, 1-888-541-SAFE



